
BAYLOR UNIVERSITY 
DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY 
R. L. Bronaugh 

Mr. Oscar Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76134 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

Waco,Texas 

October 13, 1972 

This morning I finally got around to calling on Mrs. Hawkins. She 
will be glad to lend you the mete0rite for a few weeks. 

No one else has been found who saw the September 19 fireball. 

Sincerely, 

RLB:vs 


